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September 30, 2021 
 
Steven Sadler 
Full Tilt Lax 
Via email: fulltiltlaxmd@gmail.com 

Subject: Contribution to the National Native American Boarding School Healing Coalition 

 
Dear Steven of Full Tilt Lax:  
 
On behalf of the Staff and Board of Directors for the National Native American Boarding School Healing 
Coalition (NABS), we would like to extend our utmost gratitude for the generous donations via PayPal 
between July 10th and September 26th, 2021, totaling $ 7,040.00. Thank you for your support. Without it, 
we would not be able to achieve healing for the American Indian and Alaska Native individuals, families, 
and communities that have suffered, and continue to suffer from historical trauma because of the adoption 
and implementation of the U.S. Boarding School Policy of 1869. 

We are committed to pursuing truth, healing, and reconciliation to address ongoing intergenerational 
trauma from the U.S. Indian Boarding School policy and to support community-led healing. Your donation is 
a positive step in that direction and we are very pleased to have your support in this work.  
  
NABS’s immediate goal is to assist communities to develop strategies to counter the disastrous effects of 
the boarding school policy. Your donation will be used to further our mission through our programmatic 
work around education, advocacy, and healing. 
  
Again, thank you for getting involved and supporting the Boarding School Healing Coalition. The attached 
statement for tax purposes includes the total given prior to September 30, 2021. You will receive an 
updated statement after December 31, 2021, if additional contributions are made. Feel free to contact me 
if you have any questions. We look forward to keeping you updated on our progress going forward. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Christine Diindiisi McCleave 
Chief Executive Officer 
cmccleave@nabshc.org 
612-810-1283 (cell) 
 
 


